
Parish Council Regular Meeting
November 26, 2018, 6:30-8:30pm, St. Catherine of Siena

Present- Fr. Del, Fr. David, Jon Dannemiller, Jordan McManus, Kevin Link, Dottie Buerger, Rob 
Cheek, Mike Moran, David Limbacher, and Jennifer Hall
Absent-  Brian Arnold and Nathan O’Der
Guest- Mary Beth Dawson, Business Manager

Call to Order: Gospel was read and discussed. September minutes were reviewed and approved.

2019-2020 Budget Proposal/Mary Beth Dawson

 Mary Beth worked with Principal Bresler, Fr. Del, Fr. David and the directors in creating the 
2019-2020 Budget Proposal. Finance Commission has reviewed and approved it.

 The two changes proposed: increase tuition by $100 and add a $100 tech fee to K-5 to match 
the $100 fee already paid by 6-8.

 The budget passed unanimously.

What Have You Heard? -Fr. Del

 Please read Archbishop Schnurr’s letter re: the sexual abuse scandal on the Archdiocese of 
Cincinnati website.

 Advent Events- A calendar of all events and information is on the website, in the bulletin, and 
being mailed to all parishioners.

 New Logo- designed by parishioner, will be rolling out soon.
 Parish donations are significantly down. There was much discussion on the various reasons why

that might be.

Fr. David-
Both junior high and high school youth groups have had good attendance. Looking into a possible St. 
Meinrad retreat for high schoolers. December youth groups will be meeting at Sky Zone.

Vice President Position 
 David Limbacher was unanimously voted to be the Vice President.
 Jon will let Carol know to change the title from Chairman to President in the bulletin.

All-What Have You Heard?/Areas of Future Planning
 Festival- Steering Committee is well underway with planning. Media Sale is back. Possibility of

a 5k?
 Considering a combined Parish Council meeting for St. Veronica and St. John Fisher.
 Stewardship is looking at having a manned information kiosk in the narthex. They will be 

invited to the next PC meeting in January.
 Power Packs- Donations have been down and Outreach Commission is looking for possible 

food donations from Walmart, Gordon’s, etc.

Closing Items
Next meeting- January 28
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Next Commission- Stewardship
Closing prayer by Fr. David

Respectfully Submitted,  
Jordan McManus

Future Meeting Dates:
no meeting in December
Jan 28
Feb 25
Mar 25
Apr 29 (5th Monday)
May 20 (3rd Monday)
no meeting in June
July 22

Parish Council Members: 
Fr. Del Staigers, Fr. David Doseck, 
President: Jon Dannemiller, Vice President: David Limbacher
Brian Arnold, Dottie Buerger, Rob Cheek, Jennifer Hall,
Kevin Link, Jordan McManus, Mike Moran, and Nathan O’Der

Commission Liaisons
Finance Commission: Jon Dannemiller and Dave Limbacher
Stewardship Commission: Rob Cheek and Mike Moran
Faith Formation Commission: Jordan McManus and Nathan O'Der
Worship Commission: Dottie Buerger and Dave Limbacher
Education Commission: Brian Arnold and Jennifer Hall
Outreach Commission: Brian Arnold & Kevin Link
Architecture & Infrastructure: Jon Dannemiller
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